

ST. MARGARET'S ANFIELD CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Lower Breck Road, Liverpool L6 4BX

Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk

Telephone: 0151 260 5522

Fax: 0151 287 2891

2nd October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

WORLD SPACE WEEK

This week is 'World Space Week' and is the largest space themed event on Earth. It is a celebration of space science and technology. It begins on 4^{th} October because this marks the date of the launch of Sputnik 1, the first artificial satellite around Earth. This year's theme is 'Space and Entrepreneurship' and celebrates the growing significance of the commercial space industry in space, and the increasing opportunities for space entrepreneurship.

To celebrate this great event, we are inviting pupils to take part in our World Space Week competition. We have asked pupils to think about space travel and to create their own version of our solar system. Designs can be 2D or 3D and can use any materials you may have at home. The finished piece can focus on all eight planets or just one.

Entries can be brought to class teachers up until Monday 16^{th} October. This competition is open to all year groups.

Yours sincerely
Mrs McQuillan





















